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8/19/2025

Troy Fire Department
500 W. Big Beaver Road
Troy, MI 48084

Dear Mr. Young and the Troy Fire Department Team,

On behalf of everyone at the Gastrointestinal Endoscopy Center, I would like to extend our
sincere gratitude for taking the time to provide fire extinguisher training at our facility on July
10th.

Our staff greatly appreciated the opportunity to not only learn about fire safety but also to
practice firsthand by pulling the pin, operating the extinguisher, and successfully putting out a
live fire. This interactive training was both educational and engaging, and it allowed our team to
build confidence in handling an emergency situation.

In addition, the experience served as a valuable team-building exercise, helping us come together
while keeping a serious subject in perspective. This is a wonderful community service that is
truly appreciated, and we are grateful to have such a dedicated department serving our arca.

Please extend our appreciation to everyone involved. We look forward to continuing our
partnership with the Troy Fire Department in the future.

With sincere appreciation,

Heather Bedell
Center Administrator
Gastrointestinal Endoscopy Center

264 W. Maple Road, Suite 100
Troy, M1 48084-5435
Phone: 248-269-5594 Fax: 248-269-6546



